
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Hi everyone, I am very excited to let you know of a BRAND NEW and a one of a kind 2-day programme. 
 The Prince’s Trust in partnership with BOOTS have created an opportunity for unemployed young people aged 18-30 are looking to be 

empowered to be themselves, learn about careers with Boots, receive 1-2-1 support from The Prince’s Trust and have an amazing celebration at 
PRIDE!  

 
The programme will run from Friday the 26th and Saturday the 27th of July – The programme will include: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Young people will then have the opportunity to be a part of 

Nottingham PRIDE 2024 and BE IN THE PARADE  
FREE of charge with The Prince’s Trust! 



 

        
 
 
 

Young People Self-Referral:                          Referral or for more information:                      
 

                                                                                                                                                                         Contact Ash on: ash.rook@princes-trust.org.uk  

                                                                                                                                      07908 103340 

 If you are working with any young people, you feel would benefit from this unique opportunity to celebrate their PRIDE learn about self-
empowerment, learn to #BEYOUROWNHERO as well as explore careers and receive 1-2-1 support then please get in touch by: 

 

mailto:ash.rook@princes-trust.org.uk

